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November 9, 2010
Mrs. Cheryl LaPointe

City Clerk

City Hall

Salem, MA  01970

Dear Mrs. LaPointe:

The Board of Health regular meeting scheduled for November 9, 2010 has been cancelled because there are not enough board members available for a quorum.

Sincerely,

FOR THE BOARD OF HEALTH

David Greenbaum, Acting Health Agent

DG/hl

cc:
Mayor Kimberley Driscoll

Dr. Barbara Poremba, Chairperson of the Board of Health and Members

Emailed to: City Councillors

                  Jane Guy, Planning
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